From: Paul Edwards
To: Drax Re-power

Subject: EN010091 Drax Re-power Project - Adequacy of Consultation Request

 Date:
 07 June 2018 09:10:39

 Attachments:
 image570c26.PNG imagefa9aaa.PNG

imagefa9aaa.PNG image0496f3.GIF

For the attention of Michele Gregory, Case Manager, Drax Re-Power Project Team Dear Ms Gregory,

The applicant's Consultation Report dated May 2018 is a very comprehensive account of the various and numerous statutory and non-statutory publicity and consultation exercises which, in this authority's opinion has addressed and exceeded the statutory minimum requirements. The preapplication process with this authority has been timely and all-encompassing and although work continues and there is a desire to move closer to an agreed Draft DCO, this local authority is satisfied in terms of local community consultation and publicity and that the Applicant has complied with all of its duties under the 2008 Act and having regard to the PINS Advice Note 2 - on the role of local authorities in this process.

Please treat this response as Selby District Council's reply, as a 42(1)(b) authority, to the Adequacy of Consultation Request dated 30 May 2018. regards

Paul Edwards

Principal Planning Officer

t: 01757 705101

e: pedwards@selby.gov.uk
w: www.selby.gov.uk

- Follow us on twitter @SelbyDC
- Like us on Facebook

Selby District Council, Civic Centre, Doncaster Road, Selby, YO8 9FT.



From: Drax Re-power [mailto:DraxRe-power@pins.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 30 May 2018 11:05

Subject: EN010091 Drax Re-power Project - Adequacy of Consultation Request

Please find attached a letter in relation to the application for a Development Consent Order (DCO) from Drax Power Limited for the Drax Re-power project.

Regards

Drax Re-Power Project Team

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1

6PN

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com